Meter and Data Communication Standards (MDCS) Workshop


Meeting Agenda - July 8, 1997





Attached is a proposed agenda for the Meter and Data Communication Standards Workshop to be held on Tuesday, July 8, 1997 in the Commission's Auditorium, 505 Van Ness  Avenue, San Francisco, CA.  Please observe the change in the room location for this workshop.  Because of the anticipated number of people attending the workshop we have made arrangements with the CPUC's Energy Division to hold the meeting in the Commission's Auditorium rather than in Hearing Room A as announced in the June 27, 1997 Notice.





With respect to the structure of the workshop itself, it appears from the comments/proposals we have received from various stakeholders that the parties could productively benefit from a greater understanding of the UDC joint proposal as a workshop participation baseline.  We have, therefore, assigned a 60-minute block of time to an interactive presentation and discussion of the UDC proposal.  Following this discussion, other stakeholders and interested parties will be given an opportunity to present their own individual positions and/or proposals.  The balance of the workshop time will then be devoted to comparing the stated positions of the parties, acknowledging points of agreement and disagreement and to the extent possible, resolving differences.  Hopefully, this workshop format will place us in a good position to prepare a full and complete workshop report to be filed with the Commission on July 25, 1997. 





If you would like further details regarding our plans for this direct access implementation workshop, please contact one of the three UDC representatives below:





	Dave Geier (SDG&E) at DGeier@sdge.com		Phone: (619) 654-8200 


	Tim Vahlstrom (PG&E) at TCV1@pge.com		Phone: (415) 973-1084


	Ken Czarnecki (SCE) at czarnekj@sce.com		Phone: (909) 592-3703





We look forward to meeting with you on July 8 in San Francisco.








